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GERMAN, 

Dear Sir/Madam 

REF: LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR THE DONATED COMPUTERS AND OTHER 

ACCESSORIES 

Refer to the above caption. 

Katondo Combined School in Ndola on the Copperbelt province of Zambia writes acknowledging receipt 

of fourteen (14) laptop computers, one (1) projector and other accessories in the first consignment and 

twelve (12) laptop computers in the last consignment.  

We are indebted to express our profound gratitude to you Dr. Friedrich W. Lange and The Labdoo 

Organisation for the gesture of donating computers to our school. These gadgets are of great value to our 

learners and the teaching staff as well. Your generosity and thoughtfulness have made big difference in our 

lives as a school and we are deeply appreciative. 

Your donation has not only provided the platform for our learners, it has also reminded us of the 

importance of kindness and compassion in our world. Your willingness to go above and beyond to help our 

school during period of not having computers to a period of having means more to us than words can 

express. 

Please know that we will always remember your kindness and generosity and we hope that one day, we 

may have an opportunity to render help to make a difference to someone’s life, just as you have done for 

us.  

We are also aware that true companionship and patriotism goes with keeping promises and agreements, we 

therefore remind you that we will stand by your word and will not alter any computer software and all 

computers will be inscribed by Ministry of Works to avoid being stolen. 

Once again thank you from the bottom of our hearts for everything you have done for us and wish you 

God’s blessings. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mutuma Wendy 

HEAD TEACHER  


